
IMPORTANT	MESSAGE	FROM	AMON	CHIROPRACTIC	&	WELLNESS	CENTER	
REGARDING	COVID-19/CORONAVIRUS	
	
	
The	U.S.	Department	 of	Homeland	 Security	has	deemed	 chiropractors	 as	 essential	
workers	during	this	pandemic,	and	the	American	Chiropractic	Association	(ACA)	and	
National	Chiropractic	Mutual	Insurance	Company	(NCMIC)	are	working	with	doctors	
of	 chiropractic	 and	 their	 offices	 through	 out	 the	 country	 during	 the	 COVID-19	
outbreak.	
	
As	a	result,	Amon	Chiropractic	&	Wellness	Centers	is	open	Monday,	Wednesday	and	
Friday	to	see	patients.		Our	hours	may	change	depending	on	patient	need	and	flow.	
We	remain	committed	to	providing	the	best	and	safest	chiropractic	care	within	our	
office.	
	
As	a	precautionary	measure,	we	are	maintaining:	
	

- Social	Distancing	
- One	patient	every	30	minutes	
- No	one	waiting	in	the	waiting	room	
- Patients	are	asked	to	come	in	alone	
- All	surfaces	are	cleaned/disinfected	between	each	patient	
- Staff	is	wearing	masks	
- Hand	sanitizer	in	the	waiting	area	
- Patients	are	required	to	wear	masks	
- Anyone	having	any	respiratory	symptoms	or	not	feeling	well	are	asked	not	

to	come	in	
- Temperature	is	taken	on	each	patient	and	staff	

	
We	are	closely	monitoring	recommendations	and	protocols	established	by	the	U.S.	
Centers	for	Disease	Control	and	Prevention	(CDC),	State	and	Local	authorities,	and	
authorities	within	the	chiropractic	profession.	
	
Thank	you	on	behalf	of	everyone	here	at	Amon	Chiropractic	&	Wellness	Center	for	
your	trust,	support	and	patience	through	these	unprecedented	times.		


